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24 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
The Stanground Academy Winter Showcase -Thursday 15 December 2022 
Activity Studio 6:00pm – 7:30pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to an exciting evening of Creative Faculty Celebrations in a winter 
showcase that will recognise the work of pupils from years 7 – 13. The show will include BTEC 
examination performances, Level 2 and 3 exam work in progress, as well as classwork and 
extra-curricular drama, dance and music performances.  
 
Your child has been selected to be a part of our programme of talented performers. If you are 
happy for them to take part in this opportunity, on Thursday 15 December, pupils will need to 
return to the academy for a technical rehearsal between 5:00pm – 6:00pm; reporting to the 
Activity Studio to meet the coordinating staff. If you are not attending this event yourself, then 
pupils should be collected at approximately 7:30pm. 
 
If it is more convenient for your child to stay at the academy from 3:00pm then please include 
this information on the permission slip attached and ensure that your child has sufficient food, 
drink and appropriate clothing to perform in. Appropriate costumes will be discussed with pupils 
prior to the event but this should always be modest and safe. 
 
Tickets will be available to purchase at a small cost of £2.00 for adults and £1.00 for children. 
Tickets can be purchased in advance on Vericool or by card/ contactless payment on arrival. 
Refreshments will also be available to purchase during the interval however, please note, we 
are a cashless academy.  
 
Alongside our Winter Showcase, we will be collecting donations for our Christmas Boxes which 
will go to the children’s ward at Peterborough City Hospital just a few days before Christmas. If 
you are able to donate toys, arts and crafts, books or any other new or pre-loved items suitable 
for gifting, this would be very much appreciated. 
 
The Winter Showcase is an excellent opportunity to be involved in and to truly celebrate a wide 
range of successes that your child has been a part of over this academic year. We therefore 
hope that you are able to come along and show your support.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs R Baines 
Physical and Creative Faculty  
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PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR SUBJECT TEACHER 
 
Student’s name…………………………………………………    Tutor Group…………......... 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the 2022 Stanground Academy Winter Showcase 
on Thursday 15 December and will take responsibility for their transportation to and from the 
event. I understand that photos and video footage will be taken throughout the evening and that 
this may be used for promotion online and I am happy for my child to be a part of this. 
 
Signed………………………….….... (Parent/ Carer)      Date……………………........ 
 

 


